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Dear Abby,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 48038 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Pressure Ulcer Incidents – Follow up 
 
Your request is set out below: 

• Of the number of pressure ulcer incidents provided, can you please divide them into hospital-acquired 
vs. present-on-arrival incidents? 

• Of the number of pressure ulcer incidents provided, can you please categorise them by category/grade 
as designated in the reporting system?  

Unfortunately, due to the way in which our previous reporting system worked, we are unable to 
easily breakdown the figures as requested. For the years 2023 and 2024, however please find 
information below.  

2023 

ADMISSION /INHERITED INJURIES 5 
Stage 1 - 0 
Stage 2 - 2 
Other - 3 

ACCQUIRED IN HOSPITAL 4 
Stage 1 - 0 
Stage 2 - 2 
Stage 3 - 2 

2024 

ADMISSION /INHERITED INJURIES 8 

Stage 1 - 2 
Stage 2 - 4 
Stage 3 - 1 

Moisture Associated 
Injuries - 1 
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ACCQUIRED IN HOSPITAL 15 

Stage 1 - 4 
Stage 2 - 3 

Unstageable - 1 
Moisture Associated 

Injuries - 4 
Other - 3 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 


